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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 4 Residential June 2022 

 

I just thought I would set out a reminder of final information for the Residential Trip this week. 

 

Please drop your child at Oakwood at 9:00am.  When you enter the car park, please keep to the one-way 

system and park in the main car park.  You will see school staff at the gate to the Residential area where you 

can say good-bye to your child and pass over any medication that they may have.  Please remember to fill in 

the form with your signature giving permission for us to administer medicine.  You can find the form in the 

Oakwood booklet. 

 

It looks like the weather will be mixed with some sunny spells, but a threat of rain.  Therefore please make 

sure your child has the correct clothing for all types of weather, including a coat.  If it rains, we will still be 

doing the activities.  The kit list in the booklet is your guide.  The last reminder is to remember a sleeping bag 

and pillow and any small cuddly toy that helps your child sleep.    

 

On Friday, we finish at 3:00pm.  So please pick up your child between 3:00pm and 3:30pm from Oakwood.   

 

We are looking forward to taking your children away and am sure everyone will have a wonderful few days 

away.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms Cameron 

Deputy Head KS2 
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